
By now you’ve seen the headlines:  Denison UCC on the West Side of Cleveland was given a “cease and 

desist“ order on Christmas Eve, requiring them to stop housing the homeless overnight until their fire 

systems are upgraded.  The church has appealed, but they need funding for upgrades, and for the legal 

fight ahead.   

Are you in grades 6-12 and wondering how you can help?   

Vermilion UCCC is inviting Youth and their chaperones (1 per church)   

to an overnighter: 7 p.m. February  22nd—11:30 a.m. February 23rd! 
 

 Soup supper and continental breakfast provided 

 Games, activities, and speakers will raise your awareness about housing insecurity 

 Vespers service and Sunday Morning Worship, too! 

Help Denison UCC  

Help the Homeless! 

-  a Youth Overnighter @ Vermilion UCCC 

To register, contact the   

 Living Water Association: 

Phone: 330-940-2220 

office@livingwaterone.org 

Registration Deadline: February 17th 

Fundraising Checks Due: February 21st 

 

Have Questions? Contact the church! 

United Church of Christ, Congregational 
990 State St.  
Vermilion, OH 44089 

(440) 967-5212 

vermilionuccc@gmail.com 

Our challenge to our youth 

attendees: 

There is no fee to attend this event. 

Instead, we challenge you to try to 

each raise $100 for Denison UCC 

between now and February 21st.   

Want to do even more?  

Collect personal hygiene items 

and/or warm clothing  

for Denison’s clients! 


